HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL 

SPECIAL CALL MEETING

SEPTEMBER 30, 2008

The special called meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 5:30 pm.  Those present were, Emily Campbell, Ellen Raifsnider, Shannon England, Karen Rich, Heather Goodman, and Terisa Johnson.

TITLE 1 BUDGET
A special meeting was called in order to discuss the revised Title 1 budget after looking at the actual free/reduced numbers at Heartland Elementary.  (Please see attached revised budget)  
After discussion of what the money should be used for, a consensus was reached to hire three additional instructional assistants.  A buffer would be left for additional needs throughout the year.  These positions would include 2 half time assistant positions and a half time assistant position for Kindergarten. Also discussed was the four extended days for the Counselor.

Motion was made by Ellen Raifsnider and seconded by Terisa Johnson.  A consensus was then reached to hire the three assistants and agreed on the four extended days for the Counselor.
KASC CONFERENCE

The members exchanged ideas and discussed the various areas of the KASC Conference they had just attended.  They all agreed the conference was great and they had came away with many ideas and thoughts that could be applied at Heartland Elementary.
With no further items on the agenda, the meeting was dismissed at 6:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary

